
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE OF DECISION 
WESTPORT CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

MARCH 20, 2024 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Conservation Commission made the following decisions at its  
March 20, 2024 Public Hearing in conformance with the Connecticut Inland Wetlands and Watercourses 
Act and the Town of Westport’s Regulations for the Protection and Preservation of Wetlands and 
Watercourses and the Waterway Protection Line Ordinance.  

 
THE FOLLOWING APPLICATIONS WERE APPROVED WITH CONDITIONS: 

 
1. Parker Harding Plaza & Jesup Green:  Application #WPL-11805-23 Keith S Wilberg, Town 

Engineer, on behalf of Town of Westport to modify the approval of Permit #WPL-11805-23, which 
granted at the October 18, 2023 meeting of the Conservation Commission.  The work at Parker 
Harding Plaza remains the same but additional parking spaces are now proposed at Jesup Green. 
The proposed activity is within the WPLO area of the Saugatuck River.  

2. 50 & 56 Sylvan Road North:  Application #IWW/M-11884-24 by Richard Benson on behalf of Sazes 
Partners, LP and Adin Tooker & Jennifer Salmon Tooker to amend wetland boundary map #B09.  

3. 28 Charcoal Hill Road:  Application #IWW/M-11887-24 by Aleksandra Moch on behalf of Vivian Hsu 
to amend wetland boundary map #E15. 

4. 32 Edgewater Hillside:  Application #WPL-11888-24 by Gloria Gouveia on behalf of Robert & 
Jessica Zecher to remove a patio, construct a deck, tidal wetlands restoration and minor site 
improvements. Work is within the WPLO area of Sherwood Mill Pond.  

 
 
Tom Carey 
Chair, Conservation Commission 
 
 
 
CC: Town Clerk, Director of Planning & Zoning, RTM Moderator, RTM Environment Committee 

Chairman 
 
 
To be published once in the Westport News on Friday, March 29, 2024. 
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